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ISSUE OF CASUAL ENTRY PASSES 

 
It has been observed that large number of visitors are required to be 

issued casual entry pass to the Parliament House on request from the 
Ministers and Members of the Parliament at a short notice. These visitors, 
whose character and antecedents cannot be verified, because of instant 
request, pose a security problem apart from causing inconvenience to the 
Members of Parliament by their free movement inside the Parliament House 
Building. 

 
Members are, therefore, requested to apply for casual entry passes only 

in case of absolute necessity. In other cases, Ministers/Members of Parliament 
may meet them in  their own offices/Parliament Reception Office, respectively. 

 
Kind cooperation of Members is solicited. 
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Secretary General 

 
 

 


